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21 June 2018 

 

Dear Mr. Mikalsen, 

 

 

I would like to thank you for your interest in the accreditation process and your contribution. 

 

I am writing to inform you that at its May 2018 session, the SCA had before it the 

information from your organization, which was shared with the NHRI of Norway, and its response 

to it.  

 

In accordance with the SCA’s procedures and practices, the SCA reviewed the information 

brought to its attention during it session in May. Following deliberation, the SCA decided not to 

take any further action. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Magali Lafourcade 

Chairperson 

GANHRI Sub-Committee on Accreditation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Roar Mikalsen 

President 

The Alliance for Rights-Oriented Drug Policies 


